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Dear St. Brigid Families,  
 
St. Brigid’s is a wonderful place to learn and grow.  School staff work together to ensure the needs 
of each child are being met, with the goal of preparing students for a lifetime of personal fulfillment 
and contribution to society.  To aid in fulfilling this goal, we rely on our fundraising initiatives, where 
100% of proceeds support programs and tools for our students. 
 
As the focus of St. Brigid’s is on developing the whole child, your participation in fundraising 
enables us to focus on two main objectives: 
 

1) Support initiatives that enhance our children’s education and increase school pride 
2) Teach our children the value of investing in their school community and in their future 

 
In past years, your generous support and participation have allowed the school to fund many 
initiatives across all grade levels. Due to COVID-19, our fundraising initiatives cannot look the 
same this year. To ensure the health and safety of our families, we will hold a Fall Donation 
Fundraiser to help support the purchase of classroom technology, class presentations by special 
guests, and curriculum enhancement materials. A suggested donation amount for each family 
is $50, with any donation amount welcome. Even the smallest donation makes a difference, and all 
donation amounts are confidential.  
 
Our Fall Donation Fundraiser will begin on Tuesday, October 12th and conclude with a Halloween 
Fun Day for the students on Friday, October 29th. The Halloween Fun Day will include: 

• Classroom Halloween activities 

• Divisional Halloween Bingo 

• Halloween stories and music over the school PA system 

• A variety of prize draws - please note that all student names will be entered in the draws  
 

Donating is easy! Simply login to your School Cash Online Account:  
1. https://hcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/ 
2. At the top right-hand corner, click on “Make a Donation”. The “Make a Donation” banner 

is also found on our school website homepage.  
3. Under “Fund Destination” please ensure you select St. Brigid and include a note with 

your child/children’s names. Funds will not be sent to the school unless correctly 
identified in this section.  

4. A tax receipt will be emailed directly to you. 
 

St. Brigid Catholic Elementary School has flourished since its inception because of the tremendous 
support of teachers, principals, support staff and parents who, over the years, have contributed to 
making the educational experience both fun and rewarding.  
 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
St. Brigid Catholic School Council  

https://hcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/

